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March 17, 2021

Dear Co-Labourers,

Philippians 3:13 says “Brethren, I count not myself to have apprehended: but
this one thing I do, forgetting those things which are behind, and reaching forth unto
those things which are before,” As I read this verse I think not so much on the past with
all we have been through but reaching forth and seeing what God has for the future. I
hope you are rejoicing in God’s richest blessings. WE can say God is good all the time.

For the past two months God is still working in the Northwestern United States.
Most of our church planters are still coping with Covid but are working hard to get there
churches full speed ahead. God is still calling men to the Northwest. Brother Raleigh
Hill is now in Idaho and Bro. Caleb Hewett is in North Dakota. I have taked with others
who are praying about the Northwest. So our list is growing with 15 church planters in
or going to the Northwest. Sister Hutchens and I can’t wait to be back on the road out
there.

We have a great many prayer request. Brother John McKinney in Billings,
Montana has been in the hospital. He is out now but still not back to 100%. Please be
praying for him. Brother Teddy Angel will soon be finishing his furlough and heading
back to Colorado to start a new church plant. He needs your prayers. Brother Benjamin
Cooley going to the Northwest; Brother Scott Pannell going to Sioux Falls, South
Dakota; and Brother James Godfrey going to Idaho are all on deputation. Please pray for
these families. If you haven’t had them in your church please pray about it. They will do
a good job and be a blessing.

As for The Hutchens, we both have a heart to just keep on keeping on. We both
have some health problems but we want to do the job God has called us to do. I a
thankful that even when we can’t travel I am able to stay in touch with our church
planters. I want to be a help and encouragement to them.

We would like to thank you for your prayers and support. We could not do the
work of the Lord without both. We love you and pray for God’s richest blessing be with
you all. ‘

Because He cares,

Rev, Wedley Futehens

Rev. Wesley Hutchens

..Lift up your eyes, and look on the fields; for they are white already to harvest. John 4:35b



